
	
	
	

Legacy Christian Academy Announces 
 Expansion Groundbreaking Ceremony 
 

Andover, MN – On Wednesday, April 24, 2019, Legacy Christian Academy will be holding a 
Groundbreaking Ceremony at 1:00pm to celebrate the start of a new school expansion project. 
 
Due to an increase in enrollment, a waiting list for additional student space and the loss of four portable 
classrooms, Legacy is expanding to increase enrollment in the school to an incredible 700 students each 
year. The new addition will include a technology/engineering lab, 2 science labs, business entrepreneurship 
center, athletic locker rooms, weight room, 2 art studios, band room, choir room, 3 music practice rooms, 
kiln room, flexible learning and social gathering spaces and is set to be completed by the Fall of 2020. 
 
“Legacy is about people; it is about equipping and encouraging students to live out their dreams and the 
new education wing will enhance our already great student learning experiences and create new 
opportunities for student life transformation,” said Jake Mulvihill, Head of School. “Our community is 
excited about what God is doing at Legacy and has come together to pledge nearly $6 million dollars to 
make this building a reality. Ultimately, the new education wing will further our mission of equipping the 
mind and discipling the heart of each student for Christ-like living.” 
 
Legacy Christian Academy (LCA) is a PreK through 12th grade school that promotes academic excellence in a Christ-centered biblical 
worldview. LCA fosters a loving, collaborative learning environment that encourages students to expand their intellect, develop Christ-like 
character, and fulfill their God-given dreams. LCA is located on a scenic 40-acre campus in Andover, Minnesota, a northern suburb of 
Minneapolis. 
 
 
 
Please contact Sue Happ at shapp@lcamn.org or 763-427-4595 with questions or for more information. 


